
Curriculum News, Term 1 – August to December 2017 

Nursery Life 

We have learned lots about each other at the start of the first term, what we like/dislike and talking 

about our families. We have had lots of fun in our nursery garden – experimenting and investigating, 

balancing, building towers, and getting to know other parts of the outdoors such as the trim trail. We 

have used different facial parts to create silly faces. 

       

 

 

 

 

Little Red Adventurers 

We listened to a range of stories such as ‘The Stickman’ and ‘Little Red Riding Hood.’ We discussed 

autumn time and hibernation and made a big bear cave. We especially enjoyed playing in the Mud 

Kitchen, creating interesting recipes such as mud pies and berry soup! We also sorted a range of 

outdoor materials such as leaves, stones and sticks and counted them from 1-10.  

                                               

 

 

 

 

People Who Help Us 

We have learned lots of things throughout this topic. We had visits from Fire Fighter Feenie, Doctor 

Gordon and also Police officers Nicola and David who told us the importance of keeping safe and 

what to do in an emergency. We had lots of fun in the role play area dressing up as firefighters, police 

and doctors and nurses at ‘St Joseph’s Hospital’. We have enjoyed learning new songs and reading a 

range of books and stories about people who help us. We learned the number 999 and know we dial 

this in an emergency. 

 

 

 

 

 

Nativity and Christmas 

We have all enjoyed learning about the Christmas story and the Nativity. Everyone had lots of fun 

performing to family and friends at the Christmas show ‘The Bossy King’. We enjoyed creating a 

range of Christmas crafts such as making snowmen, stockings, stars and designing Christmas cards 

and calendars.   


